Dear Theresa,

As discussed earlier this week please find attached some officer level comments in respect of the consultation document.

For information, this response will form the basis of a report to Members at our next Planning & Transport Advisory Board on 16th May. If there are any further comments from members arising from the meeting I will forward them to you.

In the meantime if you wish to discuss any of the comments further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Ian

Ian Bailey
Planning Policy Manager
Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council
ian.bailey@tmbc.gov.uk
01732 876061